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Dear Dr. Sayre:

I appreciated most highly your visit yesterde.y
and read with much interest the letter which

you handed me as _ report on the action to date

of the United Nations Trusteeshi_ Council. @

Itis an interesting document - in many ways

particularly is it interesting in that there was
no alignment in blocks. I hope that situation
will develop throughout the whole organization.

It was a pleasure to see you.

Sincerely yours,
$:.i.

Honorable Francis B. Sayre _ lilp_lo_']
1344 Connecticut Avenue

Washington 25, D.C,


